THE TOBACCO INSTITUTE

WASHINGTON DC 20006 202 457-4800 • 500 424-9876

SAMUEL D. CHILCOTE, JR. President

March 7, 1991

MEMORANDUM

TO: The Members of the Executive Committee

FROM: Samuel D. Chilcote, Jr.

In last week's Executive Summary, I reported on the Coalition of Labor Union Women's (CLUW) new handbook on workplace hazards, which includes a discussion of indoor air quality issues. Enclosed is a copy of that booklet, which was produced with the assistance of the Labor Management Committee and is being distributed by CLUW to all AFL-CIO safety and health officers, as well as other key union officials. I also have enclosed for your information an endorsement of the handbook that CLUW President Joyce Miller received from Peg Seminario, director of the AFL-CIO's OSHA department.

Enclosures

cc: EPA/OSHA Task Force

TI Senior Staff

TICT 0005195

CONFIDENTIAL: TOBACCO LITIGATION